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Mr Brian McLoughlin 
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry 
Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Arthur House 
41 Arthur Street 
Belfast 
BT14GB 

Dear Mr McLoughlin 

irectorate of t,egal ervices 

2 Franklin Street, Belfast, BT2 8DQ 
OX 2842 NR Belfast 3 

Date: 
1ih May 2013 

RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS - RAYCHEL 
FERGUSON (LUCY CRAWFORD) 

I refer to the above matter and to your letter dated 22nd April 2013 (reference as 
quoted above). 

We are instructed that following further inquiries the Trust can confirm that the 
document entitled 'Investigation Procedure for Acute Hospital Services 
Directorate' does not date from 1998. We are instructed the document could not 
have been created before 2005 as the Datix-web system which is referenced in 
the document was not installed into Sperrin Lakeland Trust until September 
2005. The Trust regrets that the information provided to the Inquiry in respect of 
this document was incorrect. 

Yours sincerely 

John Johnston 
Solicitor 
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